
 
SUBJECT:  HB 4075 
 

Dear Senators and Representatives, 
 
I am in support of HB4075.  The 1700 acres of land in question was part of the 
Urban Reserves and during the Grand Bargain in 2014, was taken out and put in 
Rural Reserves. I am not sure if anyone at the time could foresee the rapid 
growth that has hit Washington County and Hillsboro. Thirty plus people moving 
to the area a day. Our schools are full and there isn’t enough housing.  If HB4075 
is passed, then this acreage could be put in the future planning for new schools 
and housing and hopefully to improve Jackson School Rd. 
 
Vote Yes on HB 4075 

 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tia Wren 
PO Box 1015 
North Plains, OR 97133 
 


